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Based on the information provided thus far i am of the view that this proposal does not sit well with the 
topology and ecology of the proposed location 

To me there appears to be major deficiencies with the roads approaching the site and the proximity to local 
schools and residential areas is of significant concern. Not to mention the potential number of heavy vehicle 
movements that will result from the factory location 

From what I have heard the company proposing this plant seems to have little experience in plastics recycling 
and the presentations made by the company executive have been somewhat sparse and evasive in respect to 
information provided and questions answered 

The potential impact on the local water supply is open to significant question 

All in all this proposal does not fit with the overall tenor of the expected land use in the area and would appear 
to be a poorly thought out use for what is ostensibly rural and semi rural land 

I have also not seen any information on the potential impacts on the power grid which, given the current 
transition towards renewables and the deterioration of the current base load power generation, will require 
significant enhancement to meet the energy needs of what would appear to be a power intensive process   

I am not opposed to development but to me this proposal is inconsistent with the surrounding environment and  
has been poorly thought out and its long term impacts not properly evaluated or considered by either the 
proponents or the IPC 
 

 




